Cape Fear Ballroom Dancers
Executive Board Meeting Minutes
May 15, 2010

 

 

Present:  Drew Ziegler, Sandra Peterson, Carol Conklin, Pat LeBeau, Dave Miller, Hazel Hinton

The minutes of the April meeting were approved as written, followed by the financial report. New rosters of membership were distributed, and were to be made available to all members who desired them. Drew will emphasize during announcements that these are to be used for personal use only, not for any businesses.

Dave announced that publicity is now making contact with the Weekender, Up & Coming, and Community Channel, and that the Fayetteville Observer will have a photographer present tonight all during the dance to take candid shots for an article.

The June dinner dance was finalized; Drew has officially invited Carousel members to attend, and he has a lead on the possibility of some entertainment, either a gentleman who sings to Frank Sinatra's music, or a group. This was left up to his discretion if he can make arrangements for the date of the dinner dance.

Drew will also emphasize the importance of having reservations in by the due date to avoid complications in seating arrangements.

With no meeting prior to the formal, the next board meeting will be July 17, 2010. Reminder: The July dance will be casual pot luck

Hazel Hinton

